From:

Sent: Tuesday, 3 April 2018 12:13 PM
To: Local Government Board (DPaC)
Subject: Cambridge. Sorell council

To whom it may concern,

| write to you to let you know my disapproval of the Sorell Council wanting to take Cambridge from the Clarence City
Council to be come part of there Municipality.

Cambridge Ward was one of the first three original wards that made up the original Clarence Council the other
wards being Sandford and Bellerive. Cambridge ward is bounded mainly by coast line and river bank which is a asset
to any council or any landowner, also no doubt the large well laid out Industrial estates, plus the Hobart
International Airport and the smaller Cambridge Airport would also boost there rates revenue at the expense of the
hard work done by the residents, the business people and the Clarence City Council over many years.

I have lived almost all of my life in the Cambridge area and this proposal by the Sorell Council is nothing but a
money "Rates” grab and an ego booster for those involved in this so called request of take over of the Cambridge
Ward.

| feel very strongly against this proposal and hope that you in your position reject there proposition.

Yours faithfully,
George Newell, J.P.

Sent from my iPad



